
 

 

Dear Room 3 Families, 

It was wonderful catching up with all of you 
during conferences! I always enjoy getting a 
chance to talk with you about your children’s 
accomplishments.  

This month we will be having a pajama party on 
November 17th. Please make sure to still bring 
a pair of outside shoes to go out on the 
playground.  

This month we will be studying North America 
and the history behind how it was founded. As 
we go through our continent studies, if you 
have any souvenirs to share or donate to the 
class, that would be a helpful way to 
contribute! 

Look for our Volunteer Sign up and Snack 
sign up outside of our classroom! 

 

Units of Study 

Person of the Month: Antonio Vivaldi  

Cultural: North America, Parts of a Flag,      and 
Introduction of Biomes 

Science: Parts of a Mammal  

 

-Miss Tiffani and Miss Savannah 

 

IMPORTANT DATES 

Contact Information 
Tiffani Peppersack 

tiffani@montessoriacademyidaho.com 
Office:  208-344-0004 

Web: Montessoriacademyparkcenter.com 

Quote Of the Month 

“The greatest sign of success for a teacher… 

is to be able to say, “The children are now 

working as if I did not exist.” 

-Maria Montessori 

November 1-17 Food Drive for Idaho Food 

Bank 

November 2 Kindergarten Trip to 

Brookdale (Veteran’s Day 

event) 

November 5 Daylight Savings Ends 

November 7 Kindergarten Information 

Night for Pre-K Families 

November 10 School Closed (Veteran’s 

Day) 

November 17 Pajama Day (all school) 

November 22-24 School Closed 

(Thanksgiving) 
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